
CONCERT INFORMATION 

CLASSES AFTER CONCERT 
 

Please be reminded that classes will still be running after the 
concert. During this time, students will be analysed by their 
teachers to ensure that they are in the correct class for the  
following year. 

 
FREE FORTNIGHT @ WASS 

 

This year our “Free week @ WASS” has been extended to a        
fortnight! For two weeks you are able to try as many          
additional classes at Malaga for FREE. Bring along your 
friends and try out some other classes you think you would 
enjoy! 
 
When: 26th November - 8th December 
 

Where: WASS Studio, Unit 6 / 2 Mulgul Road, MALAGA 
 

Book your spot here! www.trybooking.com/XYWK  
 

ENROLMENTS 2019 
 

Enrolments for 2019 will be available through our website.  
Upon completing your form,  you will be emailed your class 
information and a placement fee invoice.   
 
Enrolments open for 2019 on Monday 26th November  2018. 
 
 
 

WA STAGE SCHOOL 

CONCERT BOOKLET 

MALAGA  
17th & 18th November 2018 

 Cabaret Classes 
 Monday Contemporary 
 Wednesday Ballet Seniors 
 Wednesday Seniors 2 

 Wednesday Senior Stars 
 Friday Cheerdance 
 Friday Open Acro 
 Saturday SMT Popstars 



TECHNICAL REHEARSAL 
 

 
Date:  Sunday 11th November 2018  
 
Venue: WASS Studio  
  Unit 6 / 2 Mulgul Road, MALAGA 
 
Time: 9:45am - 5pm   
 
• All students are to wear their WASS uniform to 

rehearsal.  
 
• Please do not bring or wear any costumes. 
 
• Parents will not be allowed into the studio during 

the technical rehearsal. 
 
• PLEASE NOTE: The waiting room will not be 

available during the rehearsal.  
 
• Don’t forget to bring some lunch, snacks and    

plenty of water! 
 
 
 

 

 CONCERT INFORMATION 

 
COSTUMES 

 

A list of your child’s costumes and needed accessories 
are included in their concert pack. 
 
All costumes are to be paid for prior to  
Saturday 10th November. 
 
Costumes will not be handed out until ALL outstanding 
invoices are paid.  
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: Every student will be required to 
return their hired costumes to the teacher in charge of 
the class and have their name ticked off  before leaving 
the concert.   
The costume is to be returned in the costume bag you 
were given. 

TICKETS 
 

Tickets will be on sale from the 29th October through 
the WASS website.  
 
Simply find the Trybooking link on our 
home page and complete your purchase. 
 

 
 


